
 

 
15 April 2024 

 
Miller Ave, Ashfield – Road upgrade 

 
Dear Residents, 

Inner West Council will soon be investing $342,000 to upgrade Miller Ave, Ashfield - 
(Liverpool Road to Norton Street). The proposal aims to improve the overall condition of the 
street and the visual amenity by providing additional landscaping opportunities. 

  
The General Arrangement plan is available on Council’s website at 

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-
building-and-streetscape-projects 

 
Timing of work 
 

The works will commence the week of Monday 22 April 2024 and take approximately four 
weeks to complete (weather permitting).  

 
Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

 
Access to properties will be maintained, however please note that some of the car 
parking spaces near to the works will be closed to the public during construction. Please 
avoid parking park next to or near the works in progress. 

 
Enquiries  
 

Council’s contractor:  Civotek Pty Ltd – Ibrahim Hawat 

    0416 661 160   

Council officer:   Snezana Bakovic, Project Manager,  

    9335 2228   

Snezana.bakovic@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 
 

 
 

https://www.innerwest.nsw.gov.au/develop/council-run-works-and-projects/park-building-and-streetscape-projects
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We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important 
works. 
 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Predrag Gudelj  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 
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